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Nursery Song of the Week 

 

Baa Baa Black Sheep 

Baa Baa black sheep 

Have you any wool ? 

Yes sir, yes sir, three bags full, 

One for the master and one for the dame 

And one for the little boy  

Who lives down the lane 

 

 

 

Children’s Centre Parent Forum  

Thank you to all the parents who came to the Parent Forum.  

It was great to hear your ideas about  how we can help families even more. 

Please see the minutes on the EYFS Notice board or pick up copies from Nursery and the 

Children’s Centre. 

We are planning: 

 Computer Access for parents of Under 5s at Brecknock, with crèche. 

 A trial exercise class for parents of under 5s, with crèche 

 A weekly ‘healthy recipe’ to go in the EYFS newsletter 

If you were unable to come to the Forum, but have suggestions, please do speak to Amanda. 
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Nursery 

This week we have been finding numbers.  We 

looked in the sand, the water, on the walls 

and we found them everywhere.  Can you find 

any numbers on your way to school?  

This week our story was ‘The three Billy Goats 

Gruff’ 

We have been singing ‘Baa Baa Black Sheep’ 

Reception 

This week we have been learning to retell the 
story of the Gingerbread Man. 

We also did a Gingerbread Man puppet show. 

As your child to tell you the story! 

In Maths, we have been learning about 2d 
shapes by designing a blanket for the 
Gingerbread Man with shape patterns on it. 

We used these shapes: 

Triangle, Square, Circle, Rectangle, Pentagon, 
Hexagon. 
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Coming up… 

Family Reading in Reception 
20th November  9a.m – 10a.m. -  
Reception parents are invited to join in a 
Literacy Lesson – come and see how we teach 
reading and work with your child at one of 
our literacy activities. 

 
Story Friday in Reception 
9a.m. – 9.30a.m. 
22nd Nov, 29th Nov, 6th Dec, 13th Dec. 
Come and enjoy  reading  a story to your child 
and a couple of friends! 

 

 

Important Dates 

Nursery 

20th November: Vet visit  

22nd November: 2nd Farm trip  

Friday 6th December: Stay and make 

costumes with your children for the 

Christmas show. 

Reception 
Wednesday 20th November: Family Reading 

 

 

 

October 

October 2013 

'Bang in the sky night' - Faisa 

 

Nursery 

Number  

Hunt  

‘Here’s your ticket.  It says please 

keep your legs and arms in the 

train’ -Siraj 


